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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 1:47 PM
To: richardalanbowen@gmail.com
Subject: 864 Marion St 

Hello Mr. Bowen & Mr. Schilling, 
 
In my August 23rd letter, I stated that the hearing will be in Room 330 City Hall.  Due to the Mayor’s 
most recent Executive Order, the hearing on September 14 will be via teleconference call.  I will call you 
into the hearing. 
 
 
Mai Vang 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

 
 


